
Notice regarding Multipurpose Empanelment Scheme (MES) 

 

Multipurpose Empanelment Scheme (MES) for Practicing Cost Accountants and 
Firms is open for empanelment upto 15th April 2023 
 

Dear Professional Colleague, 

Greetings from the Institute of Cost Accountants of India! 

Considering the concerns and suggestions received from the members, necessary 
modifications are being made in the online empanelment mechanism, which is now open 
for Empanelment of Practicing Cost Accountants and Firms upto 15th April 2023. 

Please note that those who have already enrolled earlier, may please enroll again for 
the Unique Code No. (UCN) and empanel by as per the modified mechanism. 

For details, please refer to the MES Portal of the Institute. 

 

With Best Regards, 

Professional Development Directorate 

 


